
COMMUNICATION ON ENGAGEMENT (COE) 

FN17 Business 

Period covered by this report January 2023 to August 2024 

 

Part I. Statement of Continued Support by the Chief Executive or Equivalent 

I am pleased to confirm that FN17 Business reaffirms its support to the United Nations Global 
Compact and its Ten Principles in the areas of Human Rights, Labour, Environment and Anti-
Corruption. This is our Communication on Engagement with the United Nations Global Compact. We 
welcome feedback on its contents. 

In this Communication of Engagement, we describe the actions that our organization has taken to 
support the UN Global Compact and its Principles as suggested for an organization like ours. We also 
commit to sharing this information with our stakeholders using our primary channels of 
communication.  

Sincerely yours,  

Dan Skovgaard 

Sustainability Consultant 

 

Part II. Description of Actions 

We are actively helping SMEs to obtain a specific engagement in using the SDGs in their sustainability 
strategies and reporting activities.  

Through our network, customer dialogues and conferences we help attract new participants to the UN 
Global Compact through our outreach efforts and awareness raising. 

 

Part III. Measurement of Outcomes 

We form new partnerships within out network and in the stated period 16 new partners have signed on. 

 


